
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - SEPTEMBER 20, 2004 

CASTLE PARK BOULEVARD – ALL-WAY STOP/TRAFFIC CALMING 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
1. The attached petition be received as information. 
 
2. That staff be directed to investigate and report to a future Committee of the Whole the need 

for an all-way stop at Castle Park Boulevard and Laura Sabrina Drive and/or Castle Park 
Boulevard and Sarno Street. 

 
3. That staff be directed to investigate and report to a future Committee of the Whole the 

possibility of installing speed humps on Castle Park Boulevard. 

Purpose 

To reduce and control speeding that is occurring on Castle Park Boulevard. 
 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A number of residents in this area have called to complain and petitioned about the speed at 
which vehicles travel on this road.  The road is a long stretch of straight road, which invites 
vehicles to speed at will.   
 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007; 
 
3.3.1 Implement effective traffic calming measures. 

Attachments 

Petition from residents. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 19 
   
 Item Name: CASTLE PARK BOULEVARD – ALL-WAY STOP/TRAFFIC CALMING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: - 
 
No. of Signatures: 62 
 
Submitted by:  Residents 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 


